
When we acquired this property in 2008, it had a structure on it.  
We worked with our local fire department in an effort to do some 

fire drills and necessary training before we removed the structure.  
After its removal and clean up, we collaborated with Anita Wright 

from Group for the East End regarding additional volunteer 
participation to re-vegetate this parcel. 
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For Earth Day 2009, they came armed with shovels and buckets to 
re-vegetate the Hagerstrom property on Gerard Drive.  With the help 
of the Group for the East End, the property is being restored to its 

natural state.  Hooray for the little ones!! 

 

 


